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MPO Hosting Walkable Community Workshop 
 
New Braunfels, TX –Alamo Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) staff will conduct a Walkable 

Community Workshop for the California and Lakeview area on Tuesday, May 10th, from 5:00 – 7:00 p.m., at New 

Braunfels High School cafeteria.  The school is located at 2551 Loop 337 N. in New Braunfels. 

 Residents from the area are encouraged to participate in planning a safer, healthier and greener 

transportation system to improve the community’s quality of life.  The event is family friendly with refreshments, a 

presentation on walkable, bikeable neighborhoods, walkabouts and mapping exercises. The workshop will focus on 

an area that includes all residents and businesses inside Loop 337 from Panther Canyon to River Road and north of 

the Comal River. 

 The City of New Braunfels is a member of the MPO, which was created by federal law to provide a 

comprehensive, cooperative and continuous transportation planning process that brings the region over $200 

million annually in state and federal transportation funding for roadway, transit, rideshare, bicycle and pedestrian 

projects. 

 For additional information, call 210-230-6911. 
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